
UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT NOWACZYK 06/14/2023 

  
 
Good afternoon, 
  
It’s been a busy week on campus.   
  
We continue to welcome new students during the June Bobcat Bound Days. 
Thank you to all who are welcoming our new students and their families. I have 
had several alums, who have students joining us in the fall, comment on how 
much they have enjoyed being back on campus.   
  
The USM Board of Regents will be meeting at FSU this Friday for their final board 
meeting of the 2023 fiscal year. It will be their first visit to campus in a few years. 
And an informal open house for the Education and Health Sciences Center is 
scheduled for next Tuesday, June 20, with coffee and light beverages available 
from 10 until noon. Please stop by if you have the opportunity.  
 


